

Christ the King Lutheran Church, ELCA

601 S. Washington Street, Combined Locks, WI 920-788-6492 ctk@christ-the-king.org www.christ-the-king.org

> Summer Hours: Monday-Thurs. 8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Friday Closed

Sunday, June 10, 2018

Monday (06/11/18) Healthy Living Club—6:00 p.m.

Tuesday (06/12/18) Bible Study—9:30-10:30 a.m. Gathering Room

Thursday (06/14/18) Flag Day!

Saturday (06/16/18) Kings Quilters—9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Sunday (06/17/18) Worship 8:30 a.m. & 10:15 a.m.



Welcome Visitors! — We are glad you are here! Visitors who wish to take communion, please fill out the visitor card in your pew. Child care is available for 3 year old's and under. To learn more about CtK, visit our web site: christ-the-king.org.

Altar flowers are placed today in honor of Chuck and Lea Rundquist's 59th Wedding Anniversary.

Congratulations to all of our

Graduates! "For I know the plans I have for you," declares the Lord, "plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future." Jeremiah 29:11. As you celebrate your accomplishments, remember you are an important part of God's wonderful plan.

Prison Ministry July 22 is the next opportunity for Christ the King to share in worship at Oshkosh Correctional. Background checks will be required in advance. This is a very powerful ministry opportunity where we will provide two worship services for the inmates at the prison. We will meet at church at 4:00 pm. We will have a bite to eat at church while we finalize the plan on who will do what part of the services. We will carpool to the prison in Oshkosh and return to CtK by 9:00 pm. Those who have participated in this ministry in the past found it very rewarding. Space is limited so if you would like more information or to sign up, please contact Jeff Otto at 920-450-2359 or jeffotto 2003@yahoo.com

<u>Vacation Bible School</u> VBS will take place August 6-10. Please see the VBS Kiosk in the Narthex for more information. You can also register on our website by going to the VBS tab under Education.



Contact Susie with any questions (sselle@christ-the-king.org).

"When You Wish Upon a Star" CtK WISH LIST!

Please check out the bulletin board across from the Gathering Room! If you can help CtK ministries (i.e. Chris Ed, Fellowship, Intergenerational, Office etc.) with any of the new items requested, please take a star and return it to the office! The Wish List items may also be found on our web site under the tab "Ministries". Thank you for your great response!! We are truly blessed to have such a generous congregation!

Help Needed We are in need of extra people who would be willing to be on the schedule for communion assistants and ushers for the 10:15 a.m. worship service. We have had several families ask to be taken off for the summer due to family constraints. Please contact Shirley at 788-6492 if you can help – even on a short-term basis. Thank you so much for all your help.

"A Moment of Thanks" Please help us show our appreciation and gratitude to members of our congregation that do so much for us and others. As a way of recognizing these people, we will be placing a large/easel/whiteboard in the Fellowship Hall where we welcome you to write short thank you notes to someone who has helped you or others in some way. Thanks, Church Council

2018 Church Picnic ~ Save the Date! August 12 at Memorial Park in Combined Locks! Watch for more information to follow.

Scrip Need a quick graduation gift? Think ahead to all the events you have coming up this summer! You can also use Scrip for your everyday needs! We can save you some time and you can help our CtK ministries at the same time! Questions, contact Deanna at 202-2420.

Attention 2018 Confirmands: If you are still looking to order prints from Confirmation Sunday, visit www.shutterfreaks.zenfolio.com and click on "Christ the King Confirmation 2018" from the client galleries and enter 2018 confirmand for the password. Contact Bryan (bschmidt@christ-the-king.org) with questions!

Altar Flowers! Please sign up in the binder on the Welcome desk if you would like to place flowers on the altar. You may order an arrangement by either calling the florist listed in the binder or provide your own flowers by 8:00 am the Sunday morning of the date you chose. Thank you very much for providing flowers to enhance our church environment!

Thank you from Oshkosh Area Community
Pantry
Thank you for your generous donations of plastic grocery bags and egg cartons. The items are much needed to run our pantry. Without support like yours, we wouldn't be able to service on average 1,900 families per month! In Service, Haley Madson, Program Manager.

Do you have empty egg cartons and plastic grocery bags? Please bring them to church and drop them off in the bins near the nursery kiosk area. Thank you!

<u>Simple Church CRM:</u> SimpleChurchCRM is our membership database management system. You may log in and view your personal family information, your giving history and new church directory. More information can be found on our website under INFORMATION tab; then click on DIRECTORY.

SMILE...Say "Cheese":) If you have not submitted a picture for the online directory, we would love for you to do that. Pictures can be sent to krush@christ-the-king.org. If you would like us to take a picture, just ask any staff member and we'd be happy to do that!!